

Mr. D. Park

Mrs. J. Grant

Mr. N. Ogborne

Dear Parents,

To coincide with our growth and changes in animals unit this year, the grade two class will be visiting the Toronto Zoo on Wednesday, June 8, 2022.

We will be leaving by bus at 9:00 a.m. and will be returning at approximately 3 p.m.

School uniforms are required on class trips (green/grey PCS shirt, black pants/shorts/ skorts).

Please apply sunscreen on your child before arriving at school.

We will be taking our lunch bags with us.

We are requesting parent volunteers for this trip. If you are interested in volunteering, we are asking that only one parent/adult volunteer per student. Your child's zoo fee is covered through the class trip funds but parent volunteers are asked to pay \$7.00 for the entrance fee. If you are volunteering and have an annual zoo pass, please let me know so your fee can be waived. Depending on how many volunteers sign up, we may need you to drive separately; however, the school will cover the parking fee. Please be advised that siblings are not permitted to come on school trips.

In His Service,	
Mrs. R Phillips	
detach this p	ortion and send back)
Toronto Zoo Trip	
I give	permission to participate on
Wednesday, June 8, 2022	
I do not give	permission to participate on
Wednesday, June 8, 2022	
I can supervise	
Please print you	r name and cell phone number
Parent's signature	Date

162 Rossland Rd. E. Ajax, ON L1T 4V2

TEL: **905.427.3120**FAX: 905.427.0211